From: Imeson, Dini (SOLGEN)

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 2:17 PM

To: csc <csc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] ward 13 councillor vacancy

To whom it may concern,

My husband and I are residents of ward 13 and are concerned we may not have adequate representation now that our elected representative has vacated her seat. We are sending this email in support of John Fyfe-Millar as he would be an excellent addition to city council. He is familiar with the issues and needs of our ward and has a history of working with City Hall on various committee and boards.

Please do not put us through another election and wasted tax dollars when we already have a suitable substitution until the next scheduled election occurs.

Thank you,

Dini Imeson and Tom Bitz

Napier St